
Forest Ridge HOA

Forest Ridge Friends, thank you for your kind and generous donations for the 
Broken Arrow Neighbors and also for supporting the Tigettes 
in their community service efforts!! Because of your 
generous donations this year the Tigettes collected 3210 
pounds of food items, which surpassed last years
collection of 2039 pounds. 

Again, thank you for your continued support for such 
a worthy organization that helps people in need in our 
community! 

Friends
Forest Ridge

2025 Broken Arrow Tigettes & Forest Ridge Food Drive
For Broken Arrow Neighbors
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It is hard to believe that school is starting very soon. The residents of Forest Ridge have 
always been so willing to help with all of our community engagement projects and we 
appreciate you very much! The HOA is partnering with Broken Arrow Public Schools and 
we are asking if you would like to help with the school supplies for the upcoming school 
year. We will be collecting items for the students and teachers for the month of August at 
the office at 901 N. Forest Ridge Boulveard.  There will be a donation box at the office front 
door for anyone that wants to donate after hours. Any supplies are very much appreciated. 
Some ideas of items that are needed are below. 

Tools  for Schools

• Color Pencils
• Crayons
• Spiral Notebook Paper
• 3 Prong Folders
• Staples
• Clorox Wipes
• Kleenex

• Dry Erase Markers
• Glue Sticks
• Hand Sanitizer
• Plastic School Supply Box
• Index Cards
• Pink Beveled Eraser
• Markers

• Backpacks
• Paper: Blank, Wide

Rule, College Rule
• No. 2 Pencils
• Pens Black, Blue,Red
• Glue
• Rulers

Friends
Forest Ridge

2025 Forest Ridge 4th of July Patriotic Bike Parade!!!! 

Thank you Forest Ridge HOA Committee  for hosting such a 
wonderful family event! 
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The annual Bobber Bash at Gil Dahl Lake was a great time for all who attended. Some anglers caught their 
very first fish and there were some wonderful memories made! Thank you everyone who attended. 

Bobber Bash

Saturday, October 4th
8:00 am - 5:00 pm 

Forest Ridge HOA August 2025




